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"Hartford Central School, a community of educators, students, parents, and friends, 

dedicates itself to developing citizens who are productive and compassionate, and who, 

through their creativity and responsibility, will be assets to the greater community." 

9/12/2013 

 

To All Parents / Guardians: 

 

I wish to thank you for your patience and support in regards to the loss of power at the school on September 

12
th
 and the subsequent cancelation of classes for the day.  The District was prepared to have the building 

open and fully functional for the students’ arrival that morning, but, unfortunately, we were informed that 

power would not be restored until noon and, as a result, we were forced to cancel classes at the last minute.  

I apologize for the short notice and fully appreciate the challenge of making alternative arrangements for 

your children.  It is the Districts full intent to provide notice of school closings and/or delays as early in the 

morning as possible so that our parents and guardians have sufficient time to make all the necessary 

arrangements. 

 

In order to help facilitate timely notices, the District has now partnered with a District-wide messenger 

system which has the ability to call our parents and guardians with important information and opportune 

reminders.  The District is scheduling a test of this system for Tuesday, September 17
th
 at 6:30p.m.  If you 

do not receive this test call, please contact the District so that we can ensure that your contact information 

is correct.  If you do receive the test call, no further action is necessary. 

 

Again, thank you for your patience with the closure of school on the 12
th
.   It is my hope that your power 

has now been restored and that any damage you incurred as a result of the storm is minimal.  If you have 

any questions regarding the school closure or the new messenger system, please feel free to contact the 

District. 
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